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[EXTERNAL]

Jesse and Michelle,

As the cost of natural gas and electricity has continued to climb, do either of you have anything planned to stop these
increases (3Pages)? We live in the Northwest and hydro power should be plentiful. | understand the push for windmills
and solar, but this has gotten ridiculous. Is there any sanity left? | do not agree with these increases and want to know if
there is anyone in the Republican Party trying to stop them. We continually pay for increases and it seems PSE isn’t
giving the customer the best service for the price. Why would we not use hydropower, and clean coal. | don’t see any
plans for nuclear power. What is the back up plan for the solar when the sun doesn’t shine and the back up plan for the
wind mills, when the wind doesn’t blow. Also, who is doing the environmental impact of the windmills and solar panels
on the environment and nature?

Thank you
Robert Showers
360-731-7226



